												From Name
Title
Organisation
Address
Phone number
Email address
To [Insert name of MP/ Senator] {Visit Find my electorate to find your local MP/ senator}
Title
Address


Date


Dear [Senator Surname/ Mr surname if MP/ Ms surname if MP],


I’m writing to you as my local [Member of Parliament/State senator] to urge the Minister for the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS), the Hon Jenny McAllister, to:
· Abolish the NDIS price cuts for dietetic services
· Ensure every person with disability can access the essential, personalised nutrition support they need for their function
· Adjust dietetic service pricing in line with real service costs, including current CPI and WPI rates
· Restore travel budgets for critical in-home dietetic service

The NDIA has determined pricing cuts from 1 July 2025 that will severely impact access to support from Accredited Practising Dietitians for people with disability. These changes will make it harder for participants to receive the nutrition support they need for their essential function, to live independently, and to avoid unnecessary hospital visits.
These cuts will hit hardest in regional and remote communities and for participants with complex needs.
[The cuts will impact [me/ my family/ my community etc because 
“Insert your personal story here – include as much specific details as you are comfortable in providing”]
Please stand with people with disability and the dietitians who support them. These cuts cannot go ahead.
Yours sincerely,

Name
Title
Organisation 
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